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April 1, 2020 
 
 
Red Oak ISD Hawks, 
 
Though we are apart right now for our health and safety, we at Red Oak ISD continue to support each other 
as a community.  It is important that we work together to fight COVID-19.  
 
In order to help prevent the spread of COVID-19, ROISD will be sharing vitally important guidance over the 
next several weeks from the Texas Department of Health and Human Services and the Texas Education 
Agency. Please follow our social media pages and web page for updates, or visit the main state webpage at 
https://texas.gov/#covid19 
 
This guidance is based on what scientists know about how to prevent the spread of COVID-19, and we hope 
that you will continue doing all you can to follow these practices.  Also, please share them with your friends 
and family. 
 
To our parents, thank YOU for what you are doing to team with ROISD to educate your children with  
at-home instruction.  Also, thank you for the efforts you are making to keep your family healthy and safe.  
To our staff, thank YOU for continuing to provide instruction and other services to our students and 
families, while also keeping your families healthy and safe.  It truly is a team effort! 
 
If we do our part as a community during this stretch and continue following the public health practices we 
will be sharing over the coming days, we will be back together soon.  Be safe and know you are all in my 
thoughts. 
 
Stay well, 

 
Brenda Sanford, Superintendent 
Red Oak ISD 
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